Library Director’s Report
Marianne Beck Memorial Library
For the Month of April 2018

Statistics for April 2018

The library was open for 25 days in the month of April. Volunteer hours totaled 154.75 hrs. Total items
borrowed from other libraries totaled 303. Other county reports were not available at this time.

Funds collected for April
Copies/Fax: $116.80 Fines: $41.55 Total: $158.35 FOL: $398.35

Activities during the month of April

I have submitted the grant application for the Lake County Impact Fee grant. The recipient will not be
notified until July of this year.

Public Works repaired one of my tables and replaced all the lights bulbs on the porch. Cee Bee Air
Conditioning came out on April 26" to repair the unit. The tech Chris repaired it the best he could and
agreed to have a quote sent to John Ernest for the cost of a new unit, As of today (Tuesday) we have not
received that quote. | will let the board and town council know as soon as | am notified.

The FOL ordered a new umbrella for the table in Central Park. John Ernest put the FOL in contact with a
company that was able to supply a reasonably price umbrella. It has been ordered and Public Works will

installed it when it arrives.

Six patrons attended a class on the Overdrive App used to take out ebooks through the library system.
The class was taught by our volunteer Cara. A patron baked cupcakes for the volunteers for National
Library Workers, Day. We also hosted an Acupuncture workshop ad a Make & Take Essential ails class in
April. “Meet the Artist” was attended by approximately 75 residents. For the first time, Hair in the Hills
participated and the Historical Society. The museum portion of town hall was opened to the public.

Our monthly programs of chess, canasta, story time and yoga continue to expand and do well.

The total program attendance for the month of March: 117 kids
255 Adults

12 teens

Respectively submitted,
Tara Hall
Library Director



